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The licensing of residential building contractors will be of great help to the towns that
are small enough to not enforce M.U.B.E.C. and those Code Enforcement Officers 
that work there. Many more towns in Maine do not enforce M.U.B.E.C. than do 
enforce it. The equal protection for all towns that licensing contractors will provide 
can not be overstated.


